
  

 
St Bernardõs School Newsletter  

09 August 2021 Term 3, Week 3 

Upcoming Events 

 

August 

09 - Rugby Coaching Rm 2 & 4 

13 - Assembly 2.15pm 

16 - Rugby Coaching Rm 2 & 4 

17 - Scientist Visit, All Classes 

20 - St Bernardôs Feast Day 

23 - Rugby Coaching Rm 2 & 4 

30 - Rugby Coaching Rm 2 & 4 

September 

03 - Onsie Day 

03 - Assembly 2.15pm 

06 - Rugby Coaching Rm 2 & 4 

07 - Scientist Visit, All Classes 

08 - Career Expo ï Yr 7 & 8 Girls 

13 - Rugby Coaching Rm 2 & 4 

16 - Dance Splash 

20 - Rugby Coaching Rm 2 & 4 

21 - Scientist Visit, All Classes 

23 - Wizard of Oz Trip, Rms 1 & 2 

24 - Assembly 2.15pm 

29 - Catholic Schools Day 

30 - Celebration of Learning  2pm 

 

2021 Term Dates 
Term 3 Mon 26 Jul - Fri 01 Oct 

Term 4 Mon 18 Oct - Thurs 16 Dec 

 

Contact Us 

Office@stbernards.school.nz 

www.stbernards.school.nz 

Ph: 04 3899 377 

 

Principals Message 

 

We have another busy term so please check out the dates below and add them to your 

diaries. 

 

Working Bee and Movie Time 
On Saturday 18th September we will be holding a working bee starting at 9am. This will be 

followed by a social event with food and a movie. More details and requests for help will 

come soon, just put the date in your diary. Thank you to Kellie and Derek (Esther and 

Gretaôs parents) for organising the day.  

 

School Disco 

Save the date and get your dancing shoes ready! On 

Friday 24th September we will be holding a school 

disco. Victoria (Flynnôs Mum) will be organising the 

event. Watch this space for more details and the chance 

to volunteer your help on the night. 

 

Catholic Schoolsô Day 

Please note this date in your diaries: Wednesday 29th September.  It is Catholic Schools 

Day 2021.  Our focus this year is "TȊrangawaewae - Catholic Schools - a place to stand." 

Please join us for our Whole School Mass at 9am. We will spend the day celebrating our 

special school. More details to come closer to the time. 

 

Celebration of Learning 
We will hold our term 3 Celebration of Learning at 2pm on Thursday 30th September. This 

is a wonderful way for the children to share the amazing learning experiences they have 

been part of during the term. 

 

Intermediate Information Evening 
On Tuesday 28th September at 6pm we will be holding an evening to share information 

about our intermediate programme. We invite parents of children in years 5-7 to join us and 

will be opening the evening up to the wider community.  

 

Lisa 

 

 

 

 

Faith 

 

Wednesday Mass 
Please come and join Room 1 along with members of our parish to celebrate Mass in room 

3 at 9am this Wednesday 11 August. 
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School News 

 

Brooklyn Library  
Our visits to Brooklyn Library have resumed. The children will see a presentation and listen to stories from the library 

staff. If they have their personal library card with them on the day they will be able to check out a book. If books are 

brought to school on the day of the next class visit we will return them otherwise it is your responsibility to ensure 

books are taken back to the library.  

Room 1:       September 07  Room 2:       August 10  Room 4:      August 17 

                                  September 13         September 21 

Absences 

If your child is sick or unable to attend school for all or part of the day, please either phone 3899 377, email the school 

office on office@stbernards.school.nz or send a notification via the school app by 9.00 a.m. so that your child's 

absence can be accounted for. 

Children who are late need to report to the office in case they have been marked absent by the teacher who takes the 

roll first thing in the morning. 

If an absence is planned for a special reason, a note or telephone call to the school in advance is appreciated. In cases 

of prolonged absence, e.g. a family trip, a written note is required.   

                                 

School Lunches Available 
The below lunch items are available on a daily basis. Please place your order at the school office before school starts. 

Hawaiian / Meat Lovers Pizza   $2.50    Choc Chip Cookies $1.00   

American Hotdogs   $2.50   Ice Blocks  $1.00 

Sausage Rolls    $1.00    

Mini Mince Pies   $1.00 

 

 

 

Happy Birthday to Toby who turns 11 this Sunday. We hope you have a 

wonderful, fun filled birthday. 

 

 

 

 

Message from The Attendance Dues Team 

Thank you to all our regular payers and to those who have made full payment on your Attendance Dues account. We 

would like to remind you that the Attendance Dues are a compulsory charge for enrolment at a Catholic school. 

Please note the Term 3 invoice will be posted to all families shortly. Please check that your invoice looks how you 

expect it to - are all your children listed, are your payments showing correctly? We value your feedback. 

To avoid receiving overdue reminders, please ensure your regular payments are continuing. If it is affordable, please 

also consider increasing the amount of each payment if the balance is not yet tracking to full repayment by the end of 

the year. 

Payment options are: 

Full amount or automatic payment via Internet banking to Archdiocese of Wellington Attendance Dues, Westpac bank 

account 03 0518 0000400 00, payment references should be your dues account number and your name.  

Pay online using your Visa Debit or Credit card at www.wn.catholic.org.nz/attendance-dues with your dues account 

number and your name as references. 

 

Financial assistance is available to families experiencing financial hardship (loss of income/redundancy, family 

reasons, etc.). It is a condition of the assistance application that the family has an affordable regular payment in place.  

If you have any questions, please contact us: 

Phone: 0800 462 725             Email: dues@wn.catholic.org.nz         Text: 021 08907902 

OR,  please see Mrs Small who is also happy to help organise financial assistance. 
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Class Programmes 

 

Room 1 

Room 1 have enjoyed using their new workstations. Perfect for small 

groups when working with the teacher. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

             

 

We have so much fun with our friends. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Room 2 

Week 2 has been another extremely busy week in Room 

2.  We started our weekly rugby lessons with Coach Nick 

learning about spacial awareness and the importance of 

communication.   

We love having the parish large statue of Mary in class 

and have enjoyed saying the Rosary as part of our daily 

prayers.   

 

Continuing to learn about the water cycle we have been 

developing a better understanding of wind.  This week we 

made our own wind propellers to capture renewable energy.  Then we constructed our own wind racers and discussed 

the benefits and disadvantages to wind powered vehicles. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Room 4 

Last Tuesday Room 4 continued to test their 

tastebuds. This session was all about working out 

tastebud thresholds for sweet, sour and salt levels. 

Small amounts of sugar, salt and white vinegar were 

put into cups and diluted with distilled water create to 

specific levels (10%, 1%, 0.1% and 0.01%). The 

children used cotton bud tips to see if they could taste 

sweet, sour or bitter in small concentrated amounts. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Public Notices 

 
A musical evening with Fr Chris Skinner, supported by St Catherineôs College students, at 7pm on Sunday 22 

August at St Josephôs Church, Ellice St, Mt Victoria. $20 cash at door or go on line 

to  www.trybooking.co.nz/HZW  .  Booking fee is 30 cents. Fr Chrisôs cds will be available to 

purchase www.chrisskinner.org.nz 

 
 

http://www.trybooking.co.nz/HZW
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